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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  

 

Federal Student Government 

• Currently working with the offices of Study Abroad and International Services on creating 

opportunities for students to intern abroad remotely. A few options will already be available in 

the upcoming Study Abroad fair next month! 

• Finalizing details for our Week of Welcome event: Cooking with Culture, on August 25th from 

11am -12pm. Make sure you come out to learn about the food pantry and for a cooking 

demonstration! 

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 

 

• Completed hiring for Assistant Director of Internal and Community Affairs; Welcome Valentina 

Salcedo! 

• Completed hiring for Assistant Director of External and Government Affairs; Welcome Donald 

Swartz Jr.! 

• Completed hiring for Associate Judge for the Tampa Circuit Court; Welcome Amir Blair, 

Rocquel Donofrio, Katherine Metheny, and Lilyanne Rodriguez! 

• Hiring committee completed interviews for Specialist of Graphic Design and are currently 

making our decision. 

• Hiring committee completed interviews for Specialist of Multimedia Design and are currently 

making our decision. 

• Met with Antonio Gonzalez to discus updates on eSports and Intramural programs. Also 

discussed the possibility of having an SG Discord (Stay tuned for further details). 

• Conducted an internal meeting with the Tampa Executive Branch to discuss use of our SG Space 

in the fall, and how we can best serve students in the upcoming academic term. 

• Met with Dustin Schumacher to discuss Athletics and how SG can assist with possible fall 

programming, as well as receive updates for the 2020 USF football season. 

 

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  
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